
WHAT IS ‘’NEW GENERATION OF ROMA YOUTH’’ PROJECT ?
The New Roma Youth Project is an initiative dedicated to empowering Roma youth and
enhancing their role in society. By focusing on inclusion, active participation, and
combating discrimination, the project aims to create educational materials tailored to
the unique needs of Roma communities across Europe, particularly in Romania, Spain,
Bulgaria, and Turkey.

The project addresses the civic engagement of Roma youth, encouraging them to take
part in decision-making processes and helping them to understand their rights as
European citizens. It also promotes key values such as diversity, inclusion, and social
entrepreneurship, aiming to open doors for Roma youth to benefit from various
opportunities offered by the Erasmus+ programme.

Ultimately, the project works toward raising awareness among community leaders,
youth group representatives, and municipal workers about the challenges Roma youth
face, fostering a society where they can be fully included and actively engaged in
shaping their futures.
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The first transnational meeting of the
project “New Generation of Roma Youth”
took place on December 13, 2023 in Buzău,
Romania and brought all project partners
together for the first time. During this
important meeting we had the
opportunity to get to know each other
better, present our ideas and officially
launch the project. Responsibilities were
defined and the work on developing the
training manual started. The meeting laid
the foundation for the future success of
our cooperation.

After the meeting in Buzău, we held two online meetings with the participation of all
partners. In these virtual meetings, we discussed the tasks we need to undertake in
the project and exchanged ideas about the guide we are preparing for Roma youth.
Additionally, we officially started working on the guide. We received information
about the LTTA (Learning, Teaching, and Training Activity) that will take place in
November in Sofia, Bulgaria, and discussed the draft agenda with the project
partners.
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